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Dear Fellow Executive Board Members and Representative Assembly Delegates,

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate each and every one of you for being elected to the Executive Board , and the Representative Assembly of the New York State Lifeguard Corps.  The positions you now hold come with the responsibility of representing our lifeguards from Montauk to Niagara and from Staten Island to the Northern Regions.  We are still in our early formative years and look forward to building a future for New York State Lifeguards. We will be scheduling a Representative Assembly meeting either in late November or early December.  We are currently still involved in negotiating our future contract, and hope to have some positive news to share by our next meeting.  I have enclosed a copy of the 2012 – 2014 election results.  There is a tie for the remaining 3 delegate seats for the Long Island Region.  I plan to research the bylaws and the Election Certification Committee at UUP to formulate a solution to fill those seats.  When I have received some guidance I will keep you informed.  

In Solidarity
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